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*Remember Open House and Potluck This Thursday, Oct 26th from 6-7:30pm 

*Online classes should be 50% complete this week. 

*Conferences are scheduled this week.  No classes on Wed & Thursday for K-8.  High school 

classes are scheduled at their regular times. 

FIELD TRIP 
Nov 2 

Field Trip Friday: Upcoming PAC Performance: Friday, Nov. 2nd at 10:30 a.m​​. ​​ The 

Black Violin; P.A.I.D.E.I.A. has 12 seats at $8.00 each available to this sold out 

performance; tickets can be reserved and paid for through Joann in the office. We will 

walk over together as a group @10:00 that morning!  

Independent 
Study  

Any student who is doing an independent study will need to turn in their quarterly logs 

this week for a grade.  ​We cannot give grades without a record. 

ART Classes 
2nd Quarter 

K-8 sign up sheets are available in the office.  These classes run on Wednesdays, 

October 24-Dec. 12th.  The cost is $75.00 for the quarter. 

6-8 Grade 
Updates 

Greetings and Salutations! 

I am looking forward to meeting and greeting you all at conferences this week!  We are 
sailing along at a good pace and I am proud of how well the students are coming along 
in class.  

Part of the focus of this upcoming conference is how well your student is doing with 
their Home Component Efforts and Achievement, and input and work samples from 
home are mandatory (it greatly affects their final grades). Please being in samples of 
your students work to conferences (required.) 

All of the students are excelling in class in many different areas of achievement: 
Collaboration, Cooperation, Focus, Attention, Critical Thinking, Creativity, Kindness,... 
They are doing well in the areas of focus that are needed for success in any academic 
area. 

While all the students are being successful in the classroom environment, remember, it 
is only 50% of their academic grade.  Thank you for bringing in work samples to 
conference and understanding the importance of the Home Component activities in 
final grades. 

I'm looking forward to meeting with you and yours soon! 

Onward Ho! 

PAIDEIA Website 
https://www.asdk12.org/paideia 
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